
 

 

 

Castle Cary Primary School 

Castle Cary Primary School, Park Street, Castle Cary, Somerset  

BA7 7EH 

Email: admin.castlecary@acexcellence.co.uk 

Headteacher: Sarah Martin B.Ed. (Hons) 
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Dear Parents, 

It has been lovely having some better weather this week and the children who have 

wellies have really enjoyed the school field. Once again, please can I ask that all 

children have wellies in the coming months so they can use the whole site not just the 

playgrounds.  

Flu Immunisation 

Please use the QR code below that will link you to the Somerset School Aged 

Immunisation Team Facebook page. This will be updated regularly with information 

regarding vaccinations and clinics for your children. Flu vaccinations will take place in 

school on 14th November (you will have had a ParentMail notification of this date). 

 
PTFA 

Disco letters have gone out today to all children. Please can I ask that they are 

returned promptly and payments are made to the school office in named envelopes. 

Thank you       

Tyre painting 

We have a merry band of volunteers to paint tyres in Starfish outside area – thank 

you! Weather permitting , please can we make a start on Wednesday 9th October after 

school drop off?  Anyone is welcome!  

Attendance 

Regular attendance at school is paramount if your child is going to be the best version 

of themselves, which is our aim for every single child. Please can I remind you to call  

the office or email admin.castlecary@acexcellence.co.uk before 9:00 if your child is 

going to be absent through illness.  

Our current attendance is 95.1% but sadly we have already had 86 children late 

before the register closed and 29 children late after the register is closed (this is 

counted as an unauthorised absence). Please can I ask that everyone understands that 

school starts at 9am every day. It is so hard for your children if they arrive after the 

day has started. 

Children’s carnival 

We are so proud of all the children from Turtle class and The Hive who are taking part 

in the Children’s Carnival tomorrow. We hope the day goes well for them and please do 

give them a loud cheer if you are attending. 
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Key dates for your diary 

7.10 .24 Open Day – new parents September 2025 

8.10.24 Individual and Family Photos 

8.10.24 Tuning into Kids 1:30pm 

9.10.24 Year 5/6 Basketball tournament at Ansford 

15.10.24 Year 2 Multi sports Festival at Ansford 

15.10.24 Tuning into Kids 1:30pm 

15.10.24 PTFA Disco 

22.10.24 Tuning into Kids 1:30pm 

22.10.24 Parents Evening 

23.10.24 Parents Evening 

24.10.24 School closes 

25.10.24 INSET 

Things happening in our community 

 

 
 

 

 



 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Starfish – Rudi Smith 

Sea Otter – Miles Kingham 

Turtle – Harrison Duke 

Dolphin – Matthew Ward 

Octopus – Henry Hobin 

Swordfish – Ollie Ward 

Jellyfish – Olly White 

Head teacher’s award – Alexander Maanavilja 

 

 



 

 

 

Sarah Martin 

 

 

 

Please remember to use this notification if your 

child is feeling under the weather when you bring 

them to school so we can keep an eye on them! 
 
 
 
 

 


